
Bob Nicholson 

Aug ‘17 

Hi Jay, 

Nice to hear from you.  I am very sorry to hear about Nancy, she was great! 

Jim McFillen already "found" me or at least Maureen did.  I have been remiss in not getting 
back to anybody. 

I wonder how far back you want to go?  I first joined VC-8 in 1956 with Guided Missile Group 
Two (Regulas (sic) Missile.  I even have one of the 250 letters that were launched from the USS 
Barbers off Mayport.  We landed it at Mayport so that they could have the ceremony for the 
first missile mail (and last!). 

When I get a little time (off from golf) I can snap and gather some photos of things like beach 
parties and Mira que pasa news rags. 

Have Jerry and Norma Basham been found? 

Best, 
Bob Nicholson 

 


